



So, it's hard to believe that something like television could put a dent in the magic of this place. But it did. By 1959, The Palace was scheduled to be torn down.

That's when a local Arts enthusiast saved a century of memories for generations to come by purchasing the theatre and then giving it to the City of South Bend. Her name was Ella M. Morris. And she understood the original sentiment of the theatre. The Arts are forever. And they're for everyone – especially in this town.

Over the last 100 years one thing has always been true – the Morris has been a beloved part of South Bend, and it has been saved time and time again by committed citizens. This campaign will call once more for the dedication of South Bend residents to instill a new future for this local jewel in it's celebratory 100th year.

Today, The Morris
Performing Arts Center is
this region's crown jewel.
And with the Neverending
Encore, we're determined
to ensure it's still here a
hundred years from today.

